



Legislative Services Michael de Rond 905-726-4771 mderond@aurora.ca

Town of Aurora 100 John West Way, Box 1000 Aurora, ON L4G 6J1

May 29, 2017

Delivered by email to: regionalclerk@york.ca

Christopher Raynor, Regional Clerk The Regional Municipality of York 17250 Yonge Street Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1

Dear Mr. Raynor:

Re: Town of Aurora Council Resolution of May 23, 2017
Re: Item R3 – Correspondence from Regional Clerk dated April 21, 2017, regarding Regional Governance

Please be advised that this matter was heard by Council at its Council meeting held on May 23, 2017, and in this regard Council **defeated** the following resolution:

- 1. That the Correspondence from Regional Clerk dated April 21, 2017, regarding Regional Governance be received; and
- 2. That Council consent to the City of Vaughan receiving an additional member on The Regional Municipality of York Council.

The above is for your information and any attention deemed necessary.

Yours truly,

Michael de Rond

Town Clerk

The Corporation of the Town of Aurora

MdR/lb